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Dear parents and carers,  

Thank you so much for making our Family  
Funday really special again this year. And a very 

big congratulations to Samuel’s family for  
winning the TV. I love the opportunities at this 
time of the year especially, to spend time with 

you all more informally. And of course next 
week, we have the family seaside event to  

Camber Sands. Fingers crossed for some better 
weather.  

And to finish, a special shout out for all of your 
support on Sports Day…especially parents and 

carers who modelled the importance of  
participating and ‘having a go’. It is lovely to see 

children’s faces filled with pride when their  
family members join in!  

Have a lovely long weekend and Eid Mubarak.   

Enjoy the very special time with family and 
friends.  

Best wishes, Belinda  

Year 

Group 

Week ending 

24.05.24 

Week ending 

14.06.24 

R 93.10% 84.33% 

1 87.59% 97.93% 

2 94.00% 93.00% 

3 96.45% 95.81% 

4 93.00% 95.33% 

5 98.00% 95.33% 

6 95.17% 98.61% 

OVERALL 92.87% 94.30% 

      Well done to Year 6 who are the  

Attendance Champions  

If you want to be a champion, make sure 

you come to school on time every day! 



On Funday we celebrated something very special!  
Between Tony, James, Cath, Monwara, Shazna and Shahanara, 

they had together given 171 of service to teaching and learning. 
From all the children, staff and parents, we want to say a big 

thank you to them for all their hard work over the years. 

School will be closed on Monday 17th June for Eid.  

On Tuesday we will put the seaside coach list on the parent 
notice board. You must be at the school and registered by 

7.50am. Coaches will start to depart from 8am. 

Healthy tuck shop continues to be a roaring success   

Our Friday break time tuck shop, which has now been running weekly for the 
summer term,  has now become open to Years 3 to 6. The tuck shop continues 

to be a great success thanks to the generosity and skill of parents who have 
made delicious, homemade snacks such as savoury croissants, hummus,  

pinwheel pizzas and today, mildly spiced chicken rolls. Parents have told me 
that it has helped their children try new food which is great to hear!  

Next week will feature ‘Cheerio’ bars. School councillors have become  
professionals at making the perfect smoothie consistency. We have rotated 

between tropical, banana and strawberry and summer fruits. Our total profit so 
far (considering our £5 float and £20 on smoothie and dried fruit) is  

approximately £160!   

School council hope to buy a new blender for the bus as this will not only  
benefit the tuck shop but also cooking club and breakfast club. The rest of our 
profit may go towards new school council projects next year (September is our 
election month!) and frozen fruit to continue the tuck shop which ideally will 
become a job for the job centre to manage so that the new school council get 

to implement their vote winning ideas for our school and community.  
As ever, watch this space!   

We will have Eid parties on Tuesday 18th June in the  
afternoon. Children can come in wearing their special 
clothes with a £1 contribution which will be given to  

children who are less fortunate than us.  

Parents can donate food for the parties. Please bring any 
food after 12pm. Please also make sure you inform the class 
teacher of the ingredients used to make the food so that we 

can keep children with allergies safe. 




